
Item Cover Page 

MEETING TYPE: 

DATE: 

SUBMITTED BY: 

ITEM TYPE: 

AGENDA SECTION: 

SUBJECT: 

Board of Alderman 

November 13, 2023 

Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager 

Consideration 

Considerations    

Consider the Approval of Reduction of Speed Limit on S. 
Kimmons Street to 25 MPH from 35 MPH

DETAILS: Consider the approval of reducing the speed limit on S. Kimmons Street to 
25 MPH from 35 MPH. The Town has received numerous complaints of 
excessive speed on S. Kimmons Street, and with various pedestrians 
throughout the day, staff recommend the reduction of the speed limit along 
with more police enforcement of speeding violations.


